P-03-220 Lower the speed limit on the A40 near
Abergavenny

Petition wording

Petition to the Welsh Assembly:

In order for pedestrians to be able to walk in safety, we feel it is imperative
that the 40 mph speed limit on the A40 between the Hardwick round-a-bout
and Plas Derwen Way be lowered to at least 30 mph.

Petition raised by: Councillor Maureen Powell

Number of signatures: 220

First considered by the Committee: 19 May 2009



